

The Cambridgeshire & Peterborough Project Peterborough Committee

25th January 2006.

Mr Pete Bonney, Folksworth Golf Society,

Dear Pete.

May I first of all say a very sincere thank you to you for the generous donation of £450.00 which we have received from John Cover as the result of the Folksworth Golf Society Charity Day.

Your donation has gone directly into the Macmillan Cancer Care Appeal which is to raise funds for the improvement of the Cancer Care Facilities in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough and to the support of our Macmillan Doctors and Nurses who work in the local area.

On behalf of our Chairman and the Members of the Peterborough Committee for Macmillan Cancer Relief may I say how much we appreciate your support, and ask you to convey our thanks to all those members of the Society who made a contribution.

Yours sincerely,

W.D. Pittham O.B.E. Vice Chairman

C.C. John Cover